
Upcoming 2024 Salary, Benefits & Business Practices Survey 
 
Mark your calendars! On Monday, September 23, you will receive an email invitation to 
participate in the 2024 Salary, Benefits & Business Practices Survey, administered by The 
Owens Group. This survey is a valuable resource exclusively available through ACEC Ohio, 
gathering the most current data from engineering companies across Ohio—information 
that you won't find anywhere else. 
 
The 2024 survey will include comprehensive sections on salary, benefits, and business 
practices. Conducted every three years, the business practices section, will cover crucial 
topics such as owner transition, business valuation, utilization rates, backlog, and average 
days for receivables. 
 
We highly encourage your participation in this year's survey. The more data collected, the 
more detailed and beneficial the final report will be for all members. The survey will remain 
open until October 18, 2024, with results available in early November. 
 
Your input is vital to ensuring the survey’s accuracy and usefulness. Thank you for 
contributing to this important initiative! 
 
 


